
Hello my name is Danial Turnbull, I was one of the speakers on the public transit committee that was 
held at Expo Park in Central Point Oregon on Thursday August 8th 2024.   
 
  My wife and I are both unsighted, raising 2 young children who are sighted. We live in Eagle Point 
Oregon, we walk as a group to the Library, store, city park, church and doctors office in which six blocks 
are without sidewalks, making it difficult to get to these destinations. Normally for a sighted person it 
would be less than a ten minute walk. However, with us as a group because of the sidewalk issues it's 
closer to a thirty minute walk to these destinations. For the last five years we've been utilizing VALLEY 
LIFT for medical, dental, schooling, and other needs located in Medford OR. We have figured out the 
cost of utilizing Valley Lift for our trips to Medford at a little over $200 a month, we are advocating for 
lower fees to utilize the only lift service that's available to our family in Southern Oregon... 
 
  If there's any questions please feel free to contact me. 
  Danial Turnbull  
  onyx78dt@gmail.com 
   
 
    Best Regards, 
      Dan Turnbull 
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